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ALL COMPETING MEMEBERS WHO RECEIVED RAFFFLE TICKETS 
AND DID NOT PAY FOR THEM—THE AMOUNT OF $125.00 WILL BE DE-
DUCTED FROM YOUR END OF SEASON POINTS MONEY CHECK THAT 
IS GIVEN TO YOU AT THE BANQUET AS IT HAS IN THE PAST!!!!! 

The State Banquet for 2007 has been set for Saturday January 26th, 2008 at South St 
Paul Hotel and Conference Center (Drover’s Inn and Conference Center) 701 S Con-
cord Street, S St. Paul, MN  55075.  Reservations for rooms must be made by De-
cember 16th.  You can make your reservations by calling 651.455.3600 (call for direc-
tions) mention you are with United Pullers of Minnesota to receive the room rate of 
$69.00 plus tax per night.  Reservations for meals are as follows $25.00 per meal – 
Kids 10 and under $12.50 by December 16th. 

 
NO REFUNDS after January 1st.  Will not be able to buy meals Saturday  night . 

 
The agenda for the weekend is included in the packet along with membership form, 
meal reservation form, and ballot  which needs to be filled out and sent back to Penny 
Dietzel.   We will have Region 3 and 5 also that night.  
 
This is UPMs 20th Anniversary also — we will be having a little celebration on Satur-
day night along with the regular banquet. 

Raffle Tickets 

Banquet 



Announcements 

Wanted:  

Next Newsletter 

The next newsletter will be out in February after the banquet and will include highlights from the  
banquet that will be held in January.   

I will be happy to print any announcement or ad  for our members.  Please mail them to Penny Dietzel at  
11740 134th Street  Cologne MN  55322.  or email to:reigndeere@netzero.com 

UPM would like to thank all the competitors, 
sponsors, promoters, and members for a very 

successful pulling season. 
 

                              The UPM Board        

UPM is looking for more Tech Officials: as a Board UPM has voted to reimburse sched-

uled paid officials for NTPA Tech License and the school at the end of the season (as the board sees 
fit). To qualify the Tech Official would have to be a Scheduled paid official and work at 2 or more pulls. 
The Tech Official would receive a UPM Associate Membership and the Tech Official Rep will receive a 
free UPM competition membership. All interested parties are to contact Bryce Anderson at 651 246-0480 
or Dale Quamme at 612 810-3329.    


